

May 2025

Subject: Façade Grant Opportunity - Village of Silverton

Dear Silverton Business or Property Owner,

The Village of Silverton, with the support of the Mayor and Village Council, is pleased to offer an opportunity to enhance the appearance and value of your property. As part of our ongoing commitment to supporting local businesses and beautifying our commercial corridors, funds have been allocated to assist with exterior façade improvements.

The appearance and visibility of buildings—especially those facing public roadways—play a vital role in shaping the character and vibrancy of our business community. This grant program is designed to help property owners and business operators make meaningful improvements that contribute to Silverton's visual appeal and economic vitality.

Enclosed is an overview of the Façade Grant Program, including eligibility guidelines, funding details, and the application process. The process is intended to be straightforward, but we encourage you to reach out with any questions or clarification. If the business operator is not the property owner, please ensure the property owner also signs the application.

The application is available in Word format for easy electronic completion. If you prefer to complete a PDF version by hand, just let me know, and I'll provide one.

Completed applications must be submitted by May 30, 2025.

Grant awards will be announced by June 6, 2025.

If you have questions or need more information, don't hesitate to contact me at <u>i.cameron@silverton.ohio.us</u> or call (513) 792-6560.

Sincerely,

**Village of Silverton** 

**Jack Cameron** Village Manager